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PRESIDENT'S LETTER

Times of Need

I’ve pretty much concluded there’s not much more one can say about how
awful 2020 is that hasn’t been already been said/shouted/meme’d a billion
times over.  Every idea I come up with about the new norm sounds clichéd at
this point – including basic overuse of the term “new norm”, like I just did
there.  Sorry about that.  This is the season for giving thanks, though, so
there’s no better occasion than now to take inventory of those things we do
still have going for us.  Our family and friends become ever more important to
us in tough times.  And we to them.  However awful things have been, we still
have those gifts for which to be thankful.  Consider, too, all the people we
don’t really even know at all who could use more love and support in their
times of need.  As safety advocates, our world is built around a professed
mission of caring about the welfare of others.  In addition to our knowledge
and skills, our values stand front and center.  It is the great gift we have to
offer people at work, at home, within our sphere – and outside of it – and it’s
never been more needed than now.  I hope that the fellowship of ASSP is

part of your support system, as well.  Please join us for our November 20th

Zoom Chapter meeting where we’ll feature a presentation on Human
Performance by Stephanie Swindle (Southern Company).  We’re really
looking forward to her message and we’ll have an invite coming your way



soon.  Also, if you have shares for our meeting that I may add to the agenda
for that day, please let me know.

Thank you for your gifts – to me and to so many others,

Matt Hollub, President

ASSP Alabama Chapter

MEMBERSHIP UPDATES

New Members

Suhas Sudhir Bharadwaj
Phillip Rasmussen

Long Service Recognition of Chapter Members

Al Niles - 35 years
Vincent Scott - 32 years
Kurt Friend - 30 years
Glenn Smith - 29 years
Gerard Davis - 18 years
Brian Haynack - 18 years
Corey Kennedy - 17 years
Patrick Sharp - 16 years
Thomas Wood - 16 years
Jeff Dennis - 13 years
Richard Hunter - 13 years
Brenda Tolson-Markas - 12 years
Donald Elswick - 11 years
Mark Knighton - 11 years
Steven Sikora - 11 years
Dustin Alford - 10 years
Stephanie O'Melia - 10 years

Click Here for All October-November Service Anniversaries
 

UPCOMING EVENTS

https://alabama.assp.org/aeolus-news/october-november-service-anniversaries/#more-3342


November Chapter Meeting

Friday, November 20 from 11:00 AM – 12:15 PM CST 

Virtual via ZOOM Meetings
Topic:  Human Performance
Presented by: Stephanie Swindle, Maintenance Support Manager at
Southern Power
 

Click Here for more information and to register.

CAREER OPPORTUNITIES

We are always looking to network and find out if there are job openings. The
jobs must be in an Environment, Health and Safety function. For example:
Fleet Safety Manager, Director of Environmental, Health and Safety, Risk
Manager, etc.

We will post the jobs to our website at alabama.assp.org. This is done at no
charge, 
 
Please e-mail the job information to updates@alabama.asse.org.

Visit the Alabama Chapter Jobs Page on our Website

If you do not wish to receive these emails, please click here
to unsubscribe from ASSP Alabama Chapter messages.
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